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FW: Letter from Ministry of Finance

From Minister, AF AF:EX <AF.Minister@gov.bc.ca>
Date Thu 5/1/2025 3:18 PM
To IWSAdministration <IWSAdministration@crd.bc.ca>

[ﬂJ 1 attachment (363 KB)

Review of Conditions Required for Farm Classification by BC Assessment;

CRD IT SECURITY WARNING: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source. Ensure you trust this sender before
clicking on any links or attachments.

Good afternoon,

We wanted to follow up and confirm that the original email, as well as the response from the
Ministry of Finance, have been shared with Minister Lana Popham. She has asked that we
follow up and confirm receipt as well as acknowledge that this is something our Ministry if
actively working on and pursuing. Any policy changes around farm classification will be
proactively shared and communicated with local governments. The Minister appreciates the
proactive letter of support addressed to the Minister of Finance.

Best regards,

Caroline Hogg (She/Her)

Executive Assistant to

The Honourable Minister Lana Popham
Parliamentary Secretary Harwinder Sandhu
Ministry of Agriculture and Food
778-679-4628 | Caroline.Hogg@gov.bc.ca
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